
  
Dear Subscriber,  
 
Thank you so much for joining Actors’ Shakespeare Project (ASP) for our 2017-2018 Season! Whether 
you are a first-time or long-time subscriber, we are delighted to have you as part of the ASP family. This 
year, we are excited to welcome Christopher V. Edwards, ASP’s new Artistic Director, and look forward 
to the bright future he brings. Your support as a subscriber not only ensures you the best service, it also 
helps us continue to provide impactful plays and education programs in your community.  
  
Enclosed you will find the answers to questions you might have about your subscription, as well as 
information on performance date selection. Circle of Friends cards will be made available at the first 
production when you pick up your tickets. You should also receive your season brochure in the mail 
shortly. If you have additional questions, please contact me at 
subscriber@actorsshakespeareproject.org or 617.776.2200 x225.  
 
Book your dates by August 1st to be guaranteed the best seats! After that point, tickets will be open for 
sale to the public. However, a number of premium seats will be held for subscribers until the first 
preview of each production.  
 
During our 2017-2018 Season, Actors’ Shakespeare Project is pleased to present:  
 

Exit the King* 
by Eugène Ionesco 

directed by Dmitry Troyanovsky 
September 13 – October 8, 2017 

Emerson Paramount Center | Jackie Liebergott 
Black Box Theatre | Boston 

Julius Caesar* 
by William Shakespeare 
Directed by Bryn Boice 

November 15 – December 17, 2017 
Studio 210 | Huntington Avenue Theatre  

| Boston 

Richard III* 
by William Shakespeare 

Directed by Robert Walsh** 
February 7 – March 11, 2018 

Venue to be revealed 

Much Ado About Nothing* 
by William Shakespeare 

Directed by Christopher V. Edwards 
April 11 – May 6, 2018 

Multicultural Arts Center | Cambridge 

For more information about each production, including venue addresses and transportation information, 
please visit actorsshakespeareproject.org. And be sure to join our e-mail list, if you haven’t already, for 
special event invitations, discounts to partner arts organizations, and behind-the-scenes tidbits about 
each show! 
 
On behalf of everyone here at ASP, thank you for your support and see you in the fall!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Jen Babcock 
Marketing Manager 


